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Conns Lane Construction Works

Council wishes to advise of changed traffi c conditions which will be in effect 
while road construction works are undertaken at:

Location: Conns Lane, Birregurra 

When: 18 February to 26 April 2019

Please note, residents will have full to access their properties while road 
construction takes place. 
For further information please contact Services and Operations at the Colac 
Otway Shire Council on 5232 9400.

Reminder – 
Annual rates payment due by 15 February 2019
Third Rates Instalment due by 28 February 2019

Ratepayers who have elected to pay their 2018 - 2019 rates by the lump 
sum option are reminded the full payment is required to be made by 
TODAY, 15 February 2019.

Ratepayers who have elected to pay their 2018 - 2019 rates by the quarterly 
instalments option are reminded the third quarterly instalment is due to be 
paid by 5pm on Tuesday 28 February 2019.

Ratepayers experiencing fi nancial diffi culty are encouraged to ring Council’s 
Rates offi ce on 5232 9400 to discuss options available.

Ordinary Council meeting

The February 2019 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 27 February, 4pm at Apollo Bay Senior Citizens’ Centre
Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on 
Friday 22 February.
Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome 
to attend.


